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March 3, 1999

Mr. Stanley and Mr. Charles Skrzypek
5209 West 53rd Place

Chicago IL 60638

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF NONCOMPLIANCE
Sktzypek Property, CTH B & STH 23, MonteUo WI
WDNR BUSTS 7D^02-39-001676

Dear Mr. Stanley and Mr. Charles Ski'zypek:

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) was notified on October 6, 1995 that petroleum contatninarion was

discovered at the above-ceferenced location. In a letter October 18, 1998 the Department informed you of your legal
responsibilides to address the situation. Because you did not respond to that letter, you were sent another letter on April 1,1998,

asking you to notify us of yout intentions regarding cleanup at this site. The Department has yet to receive any information
describing invesdgarion or remediadon at this site. Your lettet of AptU 19, 1998 does not fulfiU this requicemeat. A cetrified

Notice ofNoncompliance was sentjanuaiy 4, 1999 and was not claimed.

If cleanup acdvides have not been implemented, you must hire an environmental consultant by March 22, 1999, and have them
submit written verification to this office that they have been hired to address this problem. By April 5, 1999, your consultant must

submit a site invesdgatioa work plan.

If invesrigarion and/or remediation has occuried, you must provide the Department with documentation describing these

activities by March 22,1999.

If this situation is not adequately addressed this case will be referred for enforcement action and a Notice of Violation issued.

All reports and correspondence should be sent to the WDNR at the following address:

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

Attn: Kevin McKnight
905 Bayshore Drive, Box 2565

Oshkosh.WI 54903

AU submittals must be idendfied with the WDNR BRR CASE ID number; unless otherwise requested, please send only one copy
ofallsubmittals.

The Department will enforce Wisconsin s cleanup laws and we wiU cooperate with you in any way that we can \vithin the limits of

our own responsibilities. However, if you faU to comply with the requirements Usted in this letter, the next step in the process \viU
likely be a Notice of Violation and enforcement confetence. Your cooperation in this matter would be appreciated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (920) 424-7890 if you have any questions about this letter.

Sincerely,

Kevin D. McKnight •^c

WDNR, Hydrogeologist
mcknik@dnt.state.wi.us
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